HAD to open temporary shelters

As the Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 is issued, the Home Affairs
Department will open temporary shelters for people in need. Please refer to
the annex for details.

For enquiries, please contact the emergency hotline on 2572 8427.


http://www.government-world.com/had-to-open-temporary-shelters-6/

